Date: 04/20/04
Minutes of Board of Selectmen’s Meeting
Meeting held at Antrim Town Hall -Office @ 7:00 p.m. on 04/20/04

Selectmen present: M. Genest, M. Oldershaw, B. Pratt,
Also in attendance: B. Prokop

The selectmen approved the minutes of the meeting of 4/12/04.
The Town Administrator gave the selectmen a brief review of the first quarter activities

The selectmen agreed to send a thank you letter to the Antrim Players thanking them for the nice job they
did in involving the youth in our community in their most recent play.

The selectmen then heard a report from the Town Administrator of the overall flood damage and the
proposal to hold a public hearing regarding the use of money, up to $30,000, from the bridge emergency

fund to repair the Summer Street Box Culvert/Bridge. The public hearing will be held on Monday, May
10%, at 7:00 P.M. at the Little Town Hall.

The selectmen reviewed 2 request for “Barn Preservation Easements” and gave them conditional approval.
The owners will have to provide a written plan of improvements planned and will receive a letter outlining

the conditions of the easements before the easement will be finalized.

The selectmen signed current use change, some letters, as well as payroll and accounts payable for the
week.

The selectmen reviewed various correspondence.
The meeting adjourned at 8:30 P.M.

The next meeting will be Monday, May 3", 2004 at 7:00 P.M.




